Student Scout and
Guide Organisation

Club report Autumn 2010

Club: Bath University Guides & Scouts (BUGS)
SSAGO Rep: Laura Carter

hat have you been up to this term?
Especially any particularly successful or disastrous socials/events.

At the beginning of this semester we held a freshers camp to attract people and
welcome them to BUGS. This was very successful and we had a great time. The
weekend included doing activities such as archery, shooting and climbing as well
as a countryside walk. We were very pleased with the event as more freshers
attended the camp than in previous years.

Also this semester, we have participated in skittles, a monopoly run of bath, a
sausage walk and a trip to watch the university fireworks to name just a few.,
Highlights and achievement:

WAny particularly proud achievements or an increase in membership let us know how your SSAGO
clubs highlights.

Following our successful freshers camp we realised the importance of trying to
maintain member attendance on a weekly basis. We are pleased to report that
several of the freshers have attended regularly and are now also helping with
scouts or guides within the local area.

Future plans:

hat is you club up to this term? What exciting plans do you have for christmas?

Looking forward to the rest of the semester, BUGS have plans to attend a comedy
night, go shooting, and end the term with a christmas campfire at the local scout
campsite.
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